Sustainable Investments Conference Explores Ethical Strategies for Growth


Finding long-term economic growth without compromising ethics was the subject of discussion at the Sustainable Investments Conference sponsored by the Knights of Columbus and held on October 13 at Chicago’s Intercontinental Hotel.

“During the more than a decade in which I have served as CEO of the Knights of Columbus, we have engaged in what is now commonly called sustainable investing,” Supreme Knight Carl A. Anderson said in his address to the conference. “For many years, we referred to our investment criteria as ‘ethical investing,’ or ‘responsible investing’ and the ethical component has been — and continues to be — at the center of what guides our investment decisions. For us, the activity that our investment money is funding is at least as important as the profit it earns. And our experience has been that by integrating social and governance criteria into investment decision making, we can achieve superior financial returns.”

The conference brought sustainable investing techniques to managers of diocesan, non-profit and charitable portfolios. Presenters included key people in the world of sustainable investing, including Anthony Minopoli Senior Vice President and CIO — Investments for Knights of Columbus. In addition, Cardinal Francis George, O.M.I., addressed the conference attendees early in the program.

Among other topics, speakers addressed the nature of sustainable investing, screening methods, sustainable public equity investing, sustainable fixed income investing, timber investing, and the intersection between Catholic social teaching and sustainable investing. 
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